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403(B) STANDARD FORMS PROJECT:
CONFERENCE CALL

* See Memorandum to Pension Committee No. 27-97 and Pension Operations Advisory
Committee No. 20-97 dated, July 14, 1997. VIA FACSIMILE July 17, 1997 TO: PENSION
COMMITTEE No. 28-97 PENSION OPERATIONS ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 23-97 RE: 403(b)
STANDARD FORMS PROJECT: CONFERENCE CALL

Recently the
Investment Company Institute requested comments by Tuesday, July 22, regarding the
NTSAA 403(b) Standard Forms Project.* As a follow-up, a conference call has been
scheduled for Thursday, July 24, 1997 at 2:00 p.m. DST. If you are able to participate in this
call, please fax the attached response form as soon as possible to Theresa Brice at
202-326-5839. If you would like to participate in the call and need an "800" number to dial
in, please provide your telephone number and indicate such on the attached form and
Theresa will contact you with the number you will need. If you have any questions
regarding the content of the call or need an additional copy of the previously faxed July 14
materials, please call me at 202-326-5835 or contact me via e-mail at rgaler@ici.org.
Please provide written comments by Tuesday, July 22 so that we can establish an agenda
for the July 24 call. Russell G. Galer Assistant Counsel - Pension Attachment (in .pdf format)
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